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May 3-7 Teacher Appreciation
Week. See the flyer in the lobby
for the daily themes to help show
our teachers how amazing they
are!
May 7: Mother's Day Zoom Event
(Beg-Pre-K)
May 26: Pre-K graduation
May 28: Last Day of School
Dance Party 
May 31: Closed for Memorial Day

Summer Camp registration is
underway for our Beginner,
Intermediate and Pre-K classes.
Please turn paperwork by May
17th. 
Tap and Tumble resumes on
Tuesday, May 4. It is not too late
to sign up! 18 mos and up.

This Month's
Events:

Reminders

A note from your principal:   

Thank you all for helping our school celebrate Earth
Day in April.  Though we had to delay our Ladybug
release due to the unseasonably cool weather, it
ended up being a huge success. Celebrating Earth
Day provided our teachers with many opportunities
to relate science, math and literacy concepts to
everyday life. As we move into May, we are getting
our classrooms ready for a summer of additional
enrichment. We can’t wait to spend summer with you
and your children!

On May 26th at 3:00 pm, we will be having our Pre-K
graduation! The children have been working hard all
year to prepare for Kindergarten and we are so
excited to celebrate their accomplilsments. More
information will be sent home soon. 

Beginning on June 1st, we will resume our normal
operating hours. We will open at 7:00 am and close
at 6:00 pm. Please be advised that our late fee policy
is still in effect and late pick-ups will be charged
$1/min after 6:00. 

Sincerely,
Melissa

Melissa Maines - Principal
melissa.maines@enchantedcare.com

 
Nikki Herrman - Assistant Principal

nikki.herrman@enchantedcare.com
Stay up to date on our events.
Access our monthly menu.
Check out resources from our Education Team.

Check out our Website:
https://www.enchantedcare.com/preschools/columb

us/delaware/
 

Under the "For Parents" tab you will find loads of
resources to: 


